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Yardley Primary School 
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29th March 2018 
 
Dear parent/guardian 
 
Class RAL would like to invite you all to our Class 
Assembly to be held on : 
 

Friday 27th April 2018 
at 

2.30 p.m. in the KS1 School Hall 
Please do not arrive before 2.20 p.m. 

(Please enter via the main office reception area) 
 

We look forward to seeing you on this occasion. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J Ankcorn - Lane  – Class Teacher 
 
 

 


